
 

 

 KIT CARSON UNION SCHOOL DISTRICT  

Google Apps for Education Account Information: 
  

Our district has created a Google Apps for Education account to 
support teaching and learning and to allow for easy sharing of 
documents, file storage, and connectivity within our school and 
classrooms.  
This software will allow second through eighth grade students and 

teachers to create, collaborate, and share documents, 
spreadsheets, presentations, websites, calendars, and more, 
allowing for flexible access from any computer – both at home 
and school.  
While all documents are stored online, no one outside our district 
can access them.  
Your Childs Google Apps for Education kitcarsonschool.com 
account will be for school purposes only. Emphasis will be made 
that this account is not to be used for any social or entertainment 
purposes, and should only be used for school assignments. 

Students will not be able to send or receive emails out of our 
school domain.  
Access to and use of the student’s Google account is considered a 
privilege.  
All students will be respectful in their postings and comments. No 
cyber bullying, inappropriate language, personal insults, 
profanity, spam, racist, sexist or discriminatory remarks, or 
threatening comments will be tolerated.  

Students will adhere to the KCUSD Acceptable Use Policy. KCUSD 
reserves the right to access the Google system of user accounts 
when there is suspicion that unacceptable use has occurred. 

KCUSD maintains the right to terminate the access and use of a 
student’s Google account when there is reason to believe that 
violations of law or district/school/classroom policies have 

occurred. 


